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Submission: I am writing on behalf of myself and my partner, Andrew Dowling, to express our deepest concern and 
disappointment in the way this process seems to be proceeding. Andrew was at the consultation session back in December at 
Moulamein where the proposal was "definitely" opposed to by an overwhelming majority vote. However, it seems our council 
is intent on ignoring its own residents & plans to proceed with a rate increase. We would like it noted that we deeply oppose 
this rate variation and would like to see the council follow the direction and decisions indicated by its constituents - what is the 
point of holding meetings and attending meetings if views are not going to be listened to.  
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